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PHARMACEUTICAL REPRESENTATIVE PRESENTATIONS 

 

Any presentation by pharmaceutical representatives to Internal Medicine housestaff at the 
Medical University of South Carolina during Morning Report or any other conference must 
adhere to the following guidelines: 
 

1. Presentations must be limited to no more than three minutes. 
2. Only pre-printed company material may be used to present information. 
3. Overheads, slides, and Powerpoint presentations are not allowed. 
4. Articles from peer-reviewed journals may be brought to the attention of the audience, 

but data may not be presented.  Reprints may be offered.  All articles offered may be 
reviewed in subsequent meetings by the faculty in objective sessions without the 
representative present. 

5. Pharmaceutical representatives may not provide food. 
 

 
Updated July 2021 
 
 
  

 

  


